
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

 

Voting papers for the Parent Governor election are being sent home with your child this 

week.  The attached letter contains the election statements and instructions on how to vote, 

this letter is also included with the voting papers.  Each parent / carer has one vote and 

envelopes are given to the eldest child at school in each family.   

 

If you have not received your voting papers by this weekend, please contact me to arrange for 

them to be resent. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Celeste Moruzzi 

Clerk to the Governors 

Celeste.moruzzi@edgbarrowschool.co.uk 

__________________________________________________________________ 

 

E: secretary@edgbarrowschool.co.uk 

W: www.edgbarrowschool.co.uk 

  

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter by selecting the icon from the school website or 

https://www.facebook.com/EdgbarrowSchool 
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